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GALA UNB/STU—Gay and Lesbian Alliance. This week's meeting guest speaker Grace Getty (UNB Health Nurse) will speak about the 
Gay Men's Outreach, women & AIDS; arid a general discussion about the newest findings in AIDS research will follow. For time and 
location, call the FLAG phoneline @ 457-2156 for a recorded message. Next week, there is a pot-luck dinner at Kurt’s Dance 
Warehouse from 5:30 to 7:30pm with Svend Robinson-bring your best cuisine. Also that night is an Arts NB Gala at the Playhouse. To 
be a volunteer for this event, contact Joe at AIDS NB. Gala will be holding a drop-in meeting next week. Drop by to chat, meet a few 
friends.

Campus Ministi

Rev. Monte Peters 459-4177, Rev. Neville Cheesemar' 453-5089 or 454-6507, 
Dr. John Valk 459- 5962 or 453-5089, Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3 

A Dinner and a Movie
Every Friday, beginning at 5:00pm, a Spaghetti Supper and Movie Review is 
hosted by Campus Ministry. Senior common room, McConnell Hall. All wel­
come. Do join us for fellowship and some good discussion. Meet some new 
people.

Writings of Christian Antiquity
Campus Ministry is hosting a study every Wednesday to examine writings of 
Christian antiquity: 1:30pm, Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. Con­
tact John Valk (459-5962-mornings) for more information.

Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship
For an evening of discussion, song, fellowship and fun, join us every Thurs­
day evening at 7:30pm, Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. All are wel­
come. Come with a friend.

The Accounts of Luke
Broadway actor Bruce Kuhn will perform a one person stage drama of the 
Accounts of Luke the Gospel Writer in Tilley Hall Auditorium, Room 102, 
Tuesday Oct. 25, 7:30pm. Tickets can be purchased in advance from Inter- 
Varsity Christian Fellowship, or at the door. Ticket prices: $5.00 for those 
with a UNB or STU student card, and $8.00 for others.

Christian Meditation
The Christian Meditation meetings are held in the Faculty Lounge, Edmund 
Casey Hall, St. Thomas University every Monday at 7:00pm. During the meet­
ings we listen to a tape by the Benedictine monk John Main (1926-82) for 
about 15 minutes and this is followed by a silent form of prayer for 20 min­

utes. It is a simple way of praying. The meetings are open to the public, 
ecumenical and free. For more information contact Kathleen Crowley 459- 
9623.

Worship Services
Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon.-Fri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 
11:00am & 4:00pm.
Anglican Eucharist. Sunday 11:00am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30pm. Old Arts 
Chapel.

Anyone interested in learning how to think on their feet, public speak and eventually be able to humiliate foes, friends and 
family in a verbal battle should attend the first general meeting ofUNB’s Debating Union. The meeting will be held Monday, October 
17* at 7:00pm in the SUB Room 103.

African Students’ Union- General Meeting on October 22nd, 1994 at the Student Union Building, Room 103 at 2:00pm. The 
Agenda consists of: a) Festival of Cultural Diversity, b) Social Committee/African Affairs Committee Elections, c) ’94-’95 year pro 
gram, d) New vision for A.S.U., e) any other business. All members and any other interested people are urged to attend. AS.U. 
membership is not limited only to people of African origin; anybody can be a member. Refreshments will be served.

New Brunswick Archaeological Society-Students should note that the first meeting of the New Brunswick Archaeological Society 
will be held on Wednesday evening, October 19 at 7:30 in the Old Soldiers Barracks, at the comer of Queen and Carleton downtown. 
This meeting will feature a slide illustrated talk by Valery Monahan, conservator with the New Brunswick Museum in Saint John. In 
addition to explaining methods of preventive conservation of museum objects, Valery will discuss specific concerns individuals 
might have. Come and learn what is done to preserve the provincial collections and what you should do to protect your 
treasures. There is no charge; everyone is welcome and light refreshments will be served. For further information, call the Depart­
ment of Anthropology, UNBF, 453-4975.

York-Sunbury Historical Society, Inc. announces a lecture on Thursday, October 20th at 7:30pm at the York-Sunbury Museum, 
Officer’s Square, Queen St. Doors to open at 7:00pm & parking is available at river end of Museum. The YSH Society invites mem­
bers, guests and the general public to join us and guest-lecturer T. Ann Brennan, author of the book The Real Klondike Kate. Ms. 
Brennan’s lecture will retrace the journey of Kate Ryan who was bom in Johnville, New Brunswick in 1869, and whose adventures 
took her over the rugged Gold Rush Trail where she became known as Klondike Kate. For more information, contact the Program 
Committee Chair, Carolyn Atkinson: 457-2595. Society Office: 455-6041.

Brown Bag Lunch Series-Family Violence: The Community ’s Response. October 11,1994 at i2:00 noon to 1:00pm at Tilley Hall, 
Room 28. Rina Arseneault will facilitate the discussion. All are welcome!

Stage Left/Theatre UNB presents an evening of short, dramatic moments. Moments of Clarity is Stage Left’s first production of the 
94/95 season and consists of seven brief monologues, dialogues and dramatic scenes written and performed by local theatre talent. 
The evening will also be complemented by original music between each of the “moments”.

Proceeds from this event will go to Fredericton’s Sexual Assault Crisis Centre. As well, someone from the centre will be on hand 
to speak about its role on campus and in the community.

The evenings will take place Friday and Saturday, October 14 & 15 at 8pm, in UNB’s Cellar Theatre located in Carleton Hall, Rm. 
139. Those desiring additional information may call either 454-1062 or 459-8763. Please come out and show your support for this 
cause and for original theatre in your community.

The Arts Undergraduate Society-The 12* Annual Arts Cabaret. We need all singers, dancers, actors, comedians, ushers and MC ’s 
to show up between 9-5 at Marshall D’Avray Hall on October 15* to audition for this year’s Arts Cabaret! Come show us what you’ve 
got!!! For more information, call us at 453-4686!!
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Student Services
V.P. Finance and Administration and V.P. Activities (2 people). We need enthusiastic Arts students to fill these three positions. If Are you a person who needs to achieve a greater balance between work and
.nterested, caff 453-4686!! Interested in Curling? Fredericton Curling Club Official Opening Week-October 17-22, 1994, 7:00pm your personal life? Or, are you experiencing stress or burnout resulting in this con-
mghdy. A week of free curling & instruction. Tuesday, Oct. 18-Official Club Opening. Saturday, Oct. 22-”Funspiel” & Social. Come flict? UNB's Department of Extension and Summer Session is offering a workshop Get
join the fun. Sign up for daily draws, get some free instruction, meet your fellow curlers. A Life! to be held October 26* that will help you. For additional registration informa­

tion, call the UNB Department of Extension and Summer Session at 453-4646.
The First Cold-Wamors-The first lecture in this year's InterARTS series of public lectures by members of the Faculty of Arts at UNB 
will be given onThursday, October 20th at 1 pm in Tilley Hall, Room 28. Dr. Peter Kent, of the Department of History, will be giving Terry Fox Humanitarian Award-Information on applications for the Terry Fox Hu-
a talk enuded The Fust Cold-Wamors: The Roman Catholic Church and the Origins of the Cold War. manitarian Award valued at $4000 annually to a maximum of four years or until a first

Although the Roman Catholic Church was first in defining the issues in the Cold Wtr that Mowed World War II, it was horrified degree is obtained, are currently available at the Undergraduate Awards/Registrar’s
when this led in 1947 and 1948 to the division of Europe rather than its reintegration. Office. Candidates must be studying towards a first degree or diploma in a Canadian

Dr. Kent examines the relationship between diplomacy and religion in the Cold Wu, linking it as a cultural phenomenon to the University or College. They must be Canadian citizens or have landed immigrant sta­

tus. Selection criteria include high ideals and qualities of citizenship and humanitar- 
M ... „ _ ^ .... , ian service while in pursuit of excellence in academic, amateur sport, fitness, health,
Nevdle House Bed Push 94, Oct. 14-15 1994-Neville’s Annual Bed Push will be held this weekend. The gentlemen of Neville will community service, and related endeavours. Contact the Undergraduate Awards Of- 

be pushing a bed from Saint John to Fredericton in an effort to raise money for the local transition house. If you wish to make a fice before January 20,1995.
donation call 450-6812 and ask for Scott, or just come out and show your support Saturday morning when they arrive. The Gentle­
men of Neville.

Orville Ericson Memorial Scholarship-Canadian Wildlife Federation. Value: Up to 
r. „ ... *3000. Purpose: To provide financial assistance to students pursuing higher educa-
Danny Grossman Dance Company at the Playhouse-UNB/STU Creative Arts is pleased to bring the Danny Grossman Dance tion in the field of Wildlife and Conservation. Deadlines: Completed applications must
Company to the Playhouse on Monday, October 17 at 8pm. The show-a mixed repertoire program featuring a wide range of works be received either before November 25 or May 25. Application forms are available at
spanning the company s 20-year history-promises to be the modern dance event of the season. The Danny Grossman Dance Com- the Dean's Offices of the Faculty of Science & Faculty of Forestry & Environmental

pany delivers athletic bnlliance, brea'htaking theatricality, a daring and original approach to movement expression, and a disarming Management, 
combination of entertainment and social/political enlightenment. Tickets are now available at the Playhouse Box Office for $22 for
adults and $10 for students. Save up to $50 with a Creative Arts series subscription, available in advance at Mazzuca’s, at the door, and The International Student Advisor's/CIDA Coordinator's Office-Immigration Is-
by phone. Call 457-2233 for tickets or for more information. sues and Information Session-The International Student Advisor's Office is having an

. _____ information session on immigration policies on October 18,1994 from 12:00 noon to
anTwatch^a videotl°na*GCnera MeeUn8-SUB 103’ Sunda> 0ctober 16 at 2 :00Pm Everyone welcome! Learn about Amnesty 1:30pm in the Alumni Memorial Building lounge. Bob Moore of the Canada Immigra­

tion Centre will be the presenter. For further information, please call the Interna­
tional Student Advisor/CIDA Coordinator's Office at 453-4860.

In Celebration of Women’s History Month—Mothers and Daughters: Readings from the Letters and Diaries of New Brunswick 
Women 1790s - 1920s. Wednesday, October 19 at 4:00pm. Provincial Archives of New Brunswick (on the UNB Campus). Every 
welcome; reception to follow. Sponsored by UNB History Department and the Provincial Archives.

Depression is experienced by one in ten people in the Maritimes Only one-third of 
those will seek help. The Canadian Mental Health Association-New Brunswick Divi-

W Cdeb,”ÏT H HistoryMonth_Thc Thrcads of Their Lives: Ridings from the Letters and Diaries of New Brunswick It will provide information and educate mental healTp^ofeïïo^alsÎwell ^Tthose

Women T90s - 1920s. Monday, October 24 at 7:00pm. National Exhibition Centre: 503 Queen Street. Also book launch-Separate affected by depression by holding various workshops. The workshops will discuss
and AadiensTpresT0'WS ^ ^ Mmma- Sponsored by UNB HisIory Department, the National Exhibition Centre, depression in the nineties, seniors, women and children, ways to support a depressed

a ca itnsis rtss person and living with depression. Dr. David Clark, clinical psychologist and Univer-

u , er , sity of New Brunswick professor will present the keynote address. It will focus on
National Film Board of Canada and Transitions In Birth Proudly Present... Born at Home. A newly released documentary that depression, how it is identified, diagnosed, treated and much more The conference
provides a moving and educational look at the realities, risks and rewards of giving birth at home with the assistance of a midwife. In will be held November 3rd and 4th at the Moncton Hospital, Moncton NB The régis-
this film women from across Canada reflect on the social and political obstacles they overcame in order to make their dreams of tration cost is seventy dollars for adults with special rates offered for students and
home birth a reality. When: Tuesday October 18th, 1994 at 7:30pm. Where: K.C. Irving Theatre, Hugh John Flemming Forestry senior. For more information or to preregister by October 21st, contact the Canadian
complex, Fredericton. Free Admission! For more information, contact: Transitions In Birth 357-5432 or 357-7441. Mental Health Association-New Brunswick Division a. (506) 455-5231. Depression:

help can make a difference!
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